
PTA Head Teacher Thank You! 

 

Coalburn Primary School and Nursery Class are hugely indebted to the work done by 
our wonderful PTA. Nothing is too much for the PTA and the benefits for our children are 
massive! I am grateful for the working relationship we have, and the PTAs want to do the 
very best for our young people (and staff!). 

The monies raised over the course of the last year have supported after school clubs, 
transport, the running of our Nurture provision, ICT, swimming, treats at special times of 
the year for the children and of course fun time discos. I’m sure there is much more I 
have not mentioned. 

We could not do the job we do to the extent that we do without the support of the PTA, 
particularly during this period where budgets are tight. Moving forward into the next 
academic year, I am going to make a conscious effort to mention in each newsletter 
what has been supported by the PTA. 

From all the staff and children at Team Coalburn a very big thank you! 

 

Miss. L Hyslop 

Head Teacher 


